The Music Library of ECU has been open fewer hours to the public since the pandemic hit us in the
spring of 2020. However, in spite of the limited public hours, we have continued to provide ILL services
and have allowed patrons access to our collection in various ways. We were able to make updates and
enhancement on our web page over the summer and John Baga produced several excellent instructional
videos to assist our students. What'’s particularly important to know is that we never stopped being here
for our constituents! We will continue to focus on how to improve our outreach, because we know the
School of Music and the Dept. of Theater and Dance both need our resources and so we are here to
respond to those needs.



